Class 3 Homework – Due in Tuesday 1st November 2016

For your homework this week I would like you to practise your addition skills. Some of you will be doing an activity where you will be using base 10 to help you add, some will be practising the column method and some of you will be using the column method to help you solve problems.
Try to remember what we have learned in class to help you but you are allowed to ask an adult to help you if you have had a go and you are still unsure – just ask whoever helped you to write a note on your homework to say you have had some help. 
Please make sure your work is neat and remember to bring it into school with you on the first day back after half term. 
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